
CARPARK RE-DEVELOPMENT  
BRINDABELLA BUSINESS PARK

A brand new multi-storey carpark is currently 
being built in Brindabella Business Park. 

The new carpark will be located between  
37 and 39 Brindabella Circuit and will include  
an additional 570 new undercover parking spaces.

The construction programme will commence from  
May 2019 with completion expected mid 2020.

During this time, signage and detours will be in  
place to ensure the safe and efficient movement  
of vehicles around the construction area and the  
airport precinct. These detours will impact the traffic 
travelling towards Queanbeyan from Terminal Avenue. 

The map overleaf indicates this detour route from 
Terminal Avenue through Brindabella Business  
Park towards Queanbeyan.

Traffic travelling towards the City from the  
airport will not be affected by any detours.

Thank you very much for your co-operation. We 
appreciate your patience during this time whilst 
we work to improve parking facilities within 
Brindabella Business Park. 
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